'f THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY OHisetoRNeFrosTg:

May 2, 2013

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar

Senior Research Scientist

Department of Astronomy

4003 McPherson Chemical Laboratory
140 West 18th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Nahar:

Thanks very much for your note, and for sharing with me your awards from the
American Physical Society. Do know of my congratulations on these
recognitions, which are indeed a reflection of your good work at Ohio State. And,
at your request, I took the liberty of sharing this news more widely with my
colleagues at the University for their consideration.

Again, know of my appreciation and best wishes.

Sincerely

E. Gordon Gee
President

cw



